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With the weather being very hot and sticky, we have been keeping cool and discussing sunshine 
safety. The children have absorbed the information well. To encourage independence, the 
children have been putting on their own sun cream with very little support, finding their hats 
and putting them on their heads. The children have been pouring and drinking plenty of water 
to stay hydrated and eating fresh fruit. We all enjoyed some cheeky treats from Wayne too!  
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